
T R A N S P O R T A T I O N U P D A T E S 

STAY CONNECTED 

STEO is working with CDSBEO, UCDSB and local Public Health to 

develop a safe plan for transported students for the upcoming 

school year. Parents can register for email notifications through 

the STEO Parent Portal here. Follow STEO on social media for 

transportation related updates throughout the summer. 

IMPORTANT: To support safe and accurate planning, parents are 

reminded to ensure that your address and contact information are 

up-to-date at your children's school before end of school year. 

For families submitting Family Accommodation Requests for dual 

custody arrangements, please ensure that your updated forms are 

signed and submitted before end of school year. Forms can be 

accessed here. 

We thank you for your patience as we navigate these uncertain 

times. STEO is available throughout the summer and we will 

continue to provide updates as we gain more clarity and direction 

on path forward. 
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https://transportation.steo.ca/Default
https://transportation.steo.ca/Default
https://www.steo.ca/student-information/transportation-forms/



